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September 11, 1984

Nunzio J. Pallidino, Chairman
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 B Street NW

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Comrissioner Pallidino,

As the matter of a low-power license for the Shoreham Nuclear
Power Station will be before you shertly, I hecpe you will
give careful consideration tco the implications of your
decision. If a lov-power license for the Sheoreham Facility
is granted under present conditions, you will have set
a dangerous precedent with reference to safety of the public.

As I am sure ‘you are well aware, the Shoreham Plant does
not have emergency diesel generators which have been approved
by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission. Allowing LILCC to
load fuel and begin operations £for low-power testing is
tantamount to sanctioning the safety, construction and
emergency facilities of the plant.

I would ask that at a minimum you wgpld defex. decision
upon low-power testing until all safety criteria have been
met by the utility. Waiving the rules will do a great
disservice to the residents of Long Island. -In addition,
questions concerning the emergency evacuation plan have
not yet been answered. There is still ccnsiderable question
as to whether such a plan will ever be adopted for the
Shoreham Plant.

I feel strongly that all the outstanding issues should

be resolved before LILCO is permitted low-power license.
I feel that it is absolutely absurd to allow the utility

BBR RB0CR 0938832
¢ PDR

,\O ")"/ﬂ



»Je

Nunzio J. Pallidine, Chairman
September 11, 1984

tc load the plant with nuclear fuel before a resolution
of the remaining issues. I ask you to act in the public
interest and deny LILCO's regquest for a low-power license
for the Shoreham Pacility.
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